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20 May 1985

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

This verifies your reception of our signal at WSRR/Star 1580
on Wednesday, 24 April 85 and Thursday, 25 April 85 pursuant
to your letter of 26 April 85.

Thank you for writing and I am pleased to enclose for you
a Star 1580 pen.

Kindest regards and best wishes.

Gary §hen 1d
General Manager
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